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Maggie West, Senior Budget Analyst  

The bill has no direct fiscal effect on the state or political subdivisions. The bill: 
(1) redirects the annual $15 contribution from the existing “Girl Scouts” license plate from the 
Great River Council of the Girl Scouts to the Girl Scouts of Ohio’s Heartland, and (2) requires the 
Registrar of Motor Vehicles and a representative from the Girl Scouts of Ohio’s Heartland to 
contract for the national Girl Scout logo to continue to be displayed on the license plates.  
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